WE'RE LOOKING FOR A NEW LUANCH SITE!

"The New River Valley Rocketry
club has fostered interest in
rocketry and STEM in this region
for over a decade. It would be a
downright shame to lose them as
a regional STEM resource."
—Homer Hickam, of "October Sky"
& Engineer for NASA

Contact us if you or someone you know has at least 200 acres of land that we can
inspect for bringing safe, high powered rocketry back to the New River Valley:
nrvr-officers@nrvr.org / www. nrvr.org




